
18 October 1966

i

Dear Dr . \ \

It is with regret that I write this letter to notify you that

your proposed electronarcosis research has been refused support.

I hope that this decision will not preclude a continuing contact

and discussion of our nutual interests in this subject.

Sincerely,

\


